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The following units of the Executive Branch had regulations submitted for publication in the Maryland

Register for the period of June 1, 2012 through November 16, 2012:

Department of Agriculture
Department of Budget and Management
Department of Education
Department of the Environment
Department of Health and Mental Hygiene
Department of Human Resources
Department of Housing and Community Development
Department of Labor, Licensing, and Regulation
Motor Vehicle Administration
Department of Natural Resources
Department of Public Safety and Correctional Services
Department of Public Works
Department of Transportation

Of these units, the following posted their regulations on their websites in compliance with the

requirements of SB 253:

Department of Health and Mental Hygiene
Department of Housing and Community Development
Department of Natural Resources
Department of Public Safety and Correctional Services
Department of Transportation
Motor Vehicle Administration



The following units were not in compliance with the requirements of SB 253:

Department of Agriculture
Department of Budget and Management
Department of Education
Department of the Environment
Department of Human Resources
Department of Labor, Licensing, and Regulation
Board of Public Works

Non-compliant units were contacted by the Division of State Documents as a courtesy, with the
following results:

The Department of Agriculture, the Department of Labor, Licensing, and Regulation, and the Board of
Public Works were aware of the requirements but had forgotten to post the regulations on their
websites.

The Department of Budget and Management, the Department of Education, and the Department of
Human Resources had not been made aware of the requirements of SB 253 by their legislative offices
and are working to get those regulations posted.

The Department of the Environment did not have the correct link to their regulations and is working to
correct that problem.
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